Public Notice

FORT WAYNE housing authority

Housing Authority of the City of Fort Wayne, Indiana

Updates to the Admissions and Continued
Occupancy Policy, and the Administrative Plan

May 10, 2023

The Housing Authority of the City of Fort Wayne, Indiana (FWHA) invites comments
from the public on its updates to the Admissions and Continued Occupancy Policy
for the operation of the Public Housing Program, and the Administrative Plan for
the operation of the Housing Choice Voucher Program.

These plans provide details about the FWHA'’s immediate operations, programs,
services, and strategies for handling operations concerns, resident concerns and
needs.

The plans are available for review at www.fwha.org for inspection and comment by
the public from May 10, 2023 until June 23, 2023.

Updates to the plans can be found at www.fwha.org.

Public Comment will be taken through June 23, 2023 and will be considered for
inclusion in the final plans and submitted with the final documents. All comments
must be sent to info@fwha.org.




